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ILKLEY LAWN TENNIS & SQUASH CLUB

GRASS COURTS
Having now had some
warmer and drier weather,
our grounds team are
hopeful we will have a few
grass courts open early
next week. They will
continue to monitor the
weather, but keep your
fingers crossed it stays
warm and dry to help
those baselines!
We ask that when they do
open only recognised
tennis shoes are worn but
NO GRASS COURT SHOES
at this time.

A warm welcome to Gavin
Sutcliffe, who has now started his
new role as Head of Rackets and
Development! We’re excited to
have Gavin as the newest
member of our team. Be sure to
say hello if you see him around
the club!
For any rackets queries you can
contact Gavin on
gavin@iltsc.co.uk



NEW INDOOR
COURT COLOUR

M
A

Y 
20

24

Thank you all for voting on the new court colours. The
response was brilliant! The chosen colour is Pink, with a
majority of 66% 

We can’t wait to have this exciting change come to
fruition. Work will be starting on the 20th May. Some
courts may still be playable at times and these will be
reduced to £1 per hour due to potential noise,
disruption and limitations. 

Indoor courts will be closed on the online system until
June 10th to allow for a worst case scenario but we
hope they will be open before then. The system will be
updated accordingly as the work progresses.



Court Fees Rate Off Peak Weekend Rate

       
0700-0830
2030-2200

 

  Bookable Walk On
Bookable /
  Walk On

 

Indoor Tennis May - September
PH

£12.00 £10.00 £10.00 £12.00

Indoor Tennis September -
April PH

£20.00 £10.00 £15.00 £15.00

Padel PH £16.00 £10.00    

Squash P45M £5.00 £0.00    

All Outdoor Tennis Courts PH £2.00 £0.00    

Outdoor Tennis Court Lights
PH

£4.00 £4.00    
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Following some further Members Committee discussion,
please see below the updated court fee prices. These will
be actioned immediately and any future member
bookings already in place will have accounts credited
accordingly.

Indoor court fees will be reduced to £1 per hour during the
month of June due to tournament restrictions. 



CLUB
CHAMPIONSHIPS
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We’d like to remind everyone who has entered either the
Tennis or Padel club championships that all matches up
until finals must be played before Saturday 15th June.

All finals will then take place on Sunday 23rd June. Followed
by presentations at the ILTSC Summer Ball! 

Tickets to the ball can be purchased from
chris@iltsc.co.uk and all entrants receive a 50% discount! 

A handful of matches have been played but there’s still
plenty more to get through and the weeks are passing
quickly!

Email addresses can be given out from reception to get in
contact with your opponents.


